
Two new Partnership Boards in Ealing

We want to hear from people who would like to be part of 

the new Boards

 The Older Adults Partnership Board.

 The Physical Disabilities, Sensory Impairment 

and Longterm Conditions Partnership Board.

What are Partnership Boards?

Groups of people coming together to make life better in Ealing 

for people with support or care needs. The Boards include 

people who work for social care, education, the NHS, 

representatives from community groups and, most 

importantly, people in Ealing with lived experience. 

The Boards usually meet every three months.

How can I get involved?

You are welcome to come along to a meeting to give your 

views and ideas, to get more involved, or just to observe and 

see what you think. 

Some of the meetings will be online and some will be in 

person at community venues.



When are the next meetings?

Tuesday 10th December 3pm – 4.30pm: The Older Adults 

Partnership Board has its next meeting (online) when you can 

find out about support available to help with the cost of living.  

Thursday 12th December at 11.00am – 12.00pm: 

The Physical Disability, Sensory Impairment and Longterm 

Conditions Board is hosting an online information session for 

residents who might like to get involved where you can find out 

more about it. 

Who can take part?

We are looking for more Ealing residents with life experience 

of disability, sensory impairment, longterm conditions, or of 

living in Ealing as an Older Adult. We want the new Boards to 

be led by people whose lives are directly affected and who 

know through their own experience what could make life 

better. You can join as an individual, or maybe you are already 

part of a community group and want to share the group’s 

ideas. 

What should I do if I want to get involved?

You can e-mail Beinvolved_ASC@ealing.gov.uk and ask to 

be sent a link to the meeting you would like to join. Please tell 

us if you need any support to join or have any questions.

We hope to see you there!  You can find out more about 

our Partnership Boards on this website too

mailto:Beinvolved_ASC@ealing.gov.uk
https://www.dosomethinggood.org.uk/landing_page/voice/

